
The Ageing process is inevitable! Skin changes 
are among the most visible signs of ageing.  
Therefore it is imperative to commit to a daily 
regime of high quality skin care that will help 
reduce these signs and assist in improving the 
texture and quality of our skin. 

Dr Jeremy Hunt Skin Care has been developed 
by medical professionals to provide our patients 
with measurable clinical results. Partnering with 
our precision skin care range will allow you to 
experience visible results with minimal effort. It is 
all about formulating a home care regime that is 
suitable for all skin types, affordable, and most 
importantly effective. It is also about your daily 
commitment to ensure you are feeding your skin 
with the best skin science. 

Our medical grade skin care range has been 
developed with a combination of scientifically 
active ingredients, and concentrated vitamins 
based on scientific data and research. We have 
formulated a range that effectively delivers the 
highest quality active ingredients to your skin.  
The result: a great skin care range that provides 
rapid changes in appearance of the skin. 

Dr Jeremy Hunt Skin Care works to diminish the 
signs of ageing leaving your skin feeling youthful 
and radiant. Our product is available at an 
affordable price. We are proud to also inform 
you that our range is 100% Australian made.  
No Animal testing or animal derived ingredients 
are used in our products. 

Dr Jeremy Hunt Skin Care, a precision skin care 
range developed for our patients to experience 
visible results for radiant, youthful looking skin at 
a great price. We look forward to partnering 
with you! 

Evidence Based Skincare
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HOW TO USE AND WHAT IT DOES

STEP PRODUCT USAGE INSTRUCTIONS HOW IT WORKS

Step 1 ALPHA ACTIVE CLEANSER

OR

Wet Face with warm water, apply 2-3 pumps of cleanser to fingertips 

and gently massage into lather on face and neck. Rinse thoroughly 

with warm water. 

Soap Free Cleanser with Glycolic and Lactic acid to exfoliate  

and Salicylic acid to assist in clear skin.

PURE GENTLE CLEANSER Wet Face with warm water, apply 2-3 pumps of cleanser to fingertips 

and gently massage into lather on face and neck. Rinse thoroughly 

with warm water.

Gentle Soap free coconut and sugar cleanser with soothing  

botanicals including Aloe Vera, Lavender, Rose, Soy extract  

and Orchid.

Step 2 C+ MORNING SERUM Apply 2 – 3 pumps to your face and neck in the morning after 

cleansing and before hydrating. You may experience a mild tingling 

sensation; this is a normal response to the product. For acne prone 

skin, every second day is recommended. This serum is also great to 

use on the back of hands and décolletage.

Anti-oxidant Vitamins C and E in their most potent form  

(Ascorbic Acid and Tocopherol) these ingredients work to  

repair and prevent the appearance of (UV and time induced)  

pigmentation.

Step 3 PROTECT DAY CREAM  Apply to your skin for hydration after your serum application.  

You may Reapply after 2 hours when in direct sunlight. 

Note: Not intended for prolonged exposure to harsh sunlight. 

Zinc Oxide: Inorganic sunblock: Effective, non-greasy, non-ghosting 

formulation. SPF15 Broad spectrum protects again UVA induced 

ageing and UVB burning.

Step 4 HYDROXY NIGHT SERUM Apply 2 – 3 pumps to your face and neck following cleanser  

in the evening. A tingling sensation may be experienced for most skin 

types. For sensitive skin you can start with using every second day 

and gradually increase to daily.

Hydroxy acids (Glycolic and Lactic acid and Gluconolactone)  

exfoliate resulting in smoother skin, reduced pore size and will 

enhance the activity of skin elasticity.

Step 5 A+ NIGHT CREAM Apply 2-3 pumps to the face and neck area in the evening  

following your serum application.  If irritation occurs, use every  

other night until you build your skin tolerance. For evening use only. 

Do not use during pregnancy.

Vitamins A and B (Retinal and Niacinamide): Highly effective  

anti-oxidants. Working at reversing and diminishing the appearance 

of skin ageing; reducing wrinkles, fine lines, and improving the skin 

barrier function.

SERENE PEPTIDE CREAM Non retinoid moisturising cream. Suitable for day/night use on dry 

and sensitive skin types. Also appropriate for use during pregnancy 

and breastfeeding

Peptides increase collagen and assist in soothing the skin.

Botanicals and moisturising ingredient including Aloe Vera,  

Shea butter, Hyaluronic acid, Soy extract, Saffron, Lavender  

and Rose work together to hydrate and soothe the skin.


